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A series will be presented on RSG  (100-104 FM) in August (the 10th, 17th, 24th & 31st) on the Spotlight on the Church
(Kollig op die Kerk) program by Dr. Willem Semmelink.Â On Sunday the 7th of September, the series will end of with an
open session (from 19h30 to 20h00) whereby people can phone in with questions for Dr. Semmelink.Â The first discussion
will be on "The Brain Drain at Schools". It starts at 07h10!The second discussion on the 17th of August 2008: "Drug
Abuse"The third installment is about "ADD-ADHD"  on the 24th of August 2008.The final installment will cover "Teacher
Education", presented on the 31st of August 2008.Â But remember to the open session the 7th of September!Â Â So listen
out!
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